Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Region VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY

May 8, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 5£ 5, 2024

INVITATION TO THE TRAINING SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON REPUBLIC ACT 9184
OTHERWISE KNOWN AS GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT ACT

" To:  ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
CHIEFS OF SGOD AND CID

SCHOOL HEADS, ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

Attached is a Regional Memorandum No. 501 s. 2024 and Memorandum DM-OUHROD-
2024-0654 from Wilfredo E. Cabral, Office of the Undersecretary for Human Resource and
Organizational Development announcing that the National Association of Public Secondary Schools of
the Philippines (NAPSSPHIL) will conduct a seminar-workshop on Republic Act 9184 also known as
Government Procurement Reform Act at La Carmela de Boracay, Boracay Island, Malay, Aklan on
September 26-28, 2024,

2. Target participants to this activity are the Secondary and Elementary Head of the Procuring
Entity (HOPE), members of SBAC, including School Property Custodian. The aforementioned may
attend provided their participation will not disrupt the conduct of classes. Furthermore, the use of DepEd
funds shall be subject to availability and approval of the approving authorities in accordance with the
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

3. For inquiries, please contact the NAPSSPHIL Secretariat through telephone numbers 034-445-
9162.
4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance to this Memorandum are highly desired.
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Enclosure: As stated
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